Golden Gate for students of THE URANTIA BOOK

June 19, 2000

San Francisco Recreation & Parks Department Attn: Permits and Reservations 501 Stanyan Street San Francisco, CA 94117

Dear Parks Department,

Our Society, the Golden Gate Circle, would like to hold an annual picnic for members, approximagely 65 adults and children, in Old Speedway Meadow near the Fly Casting Pools and Polo Field in Golden Gate Park.

The annual picnic would run from 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM with no amplified music or open fires. The date we have chosen is Saturday, August 19, 2000.

Golden Gate Circle is a registered 501-C3 organization. Our papers are on file with the IRS and attached is a copy of the 1977 letter of tax exemption from the IRS — it is addressed to "San Francisco Bay Area Urantia Society", our name before it was changed to Golden Gate Circle.

We wish to apply for permission to hold this event.

Yours truly,

Larry Watkins President, Golden Gate Circle 5307 Marconi Ave. #92 Carmichael, CA 95608

(916) 486-8021 lwatkins@midtown.net

